
 

                                                              

 

Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella of  

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Becomes 

 President of the Allendale  

Chamber of Commerce 

 

 
Recently Nickie Lisella,GRI, Broker/Manager of 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Allendale Group, was 

elected President to the Allendale Chamber of 

Commerce.  Nickie Lisella will be in charge of the gavel this year. The variety and scope 

of activities are unlimited. The Chamber represents and promotes the area's business 

economy. To business prospects and newcomers, the Chamber represents the 

community's pride and self image.    

 

Not only will Nickie rein over the Allendale Chamber but she will also oversee events 

conducted with the new Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club.  This is the first time in 

Allendale history that someone has been selected president in both the Allendale 

Chamber of Commerce and the Allendale/Saddle River Rotary in the same given year.   

Chambers of commerce are increasingly involved in non-commercial areas also, such as 

education, human relations, environmental, cultural, and governmental concerns. These 

challenges have caused Chambers of Commerce to become a viable force in seeking 

solutions to today's social problems. Chambers of Commerce influence national, state and 

local legislation affecting business. 

Interested in joining the Allendale Chamber of Commerce?  For more information, 

contact Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella of Terrie O'Connor Realtors at: 201-638-6765. 

Pictured above:  Nickie Lisella, new president, Mike Lindsay, retiring president 

 

 

  

 

 

 


